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Firewise/MVEST Steering Committee Meeting Minutes
Via Zoom Videoconferencing
March 30, 2020, 6:00 p.m.


MVEST Steering Committee Members Present:  Bill Davis, John Feld, John Hansen,     
Carol-Joy Harris, Kevin Mulvany, Steve Plocher, Erma Wheatley
Other MVEST team members and residents present:  Pam Berkon, Janie Crocker, Anita Flantz  

Approval of Agenda
            The agenda was approved.  

Public Comment
None.

Consent Calendar
	Minutes of the March 23 meeting were approved.

Old Business
Coronavirus 
            	 Kevin reported on research he has done into food programs by local nonprofits such as Whistlestop, Meals on Wheels, and San Francisco/Marin Food Bank.  He will relay this information to Ray Schneider, coordinator of HOL’s Just 1 Hour program.  John F. volunteered to help Ray administer the program if needed.
		Carol-Joy reported that she has a few extra copies of the green MVEST tube flyer that was distributed last week if anyone needs an extra copy.
		Erma reported that Dave Tetta, who has been constantly updating the coronavirus section of the Marin Valley website (marinvalley.net), may be cutting back to a weekly or biweekly updating.
		Steve reported that some people in the Park, following the example of residents of Mill Valley and elsewhere, will be howling like coyotes from their windows or porches or driveways every night at 8:00 p.m.  The idea is to honor the first responders and health care providers who are on the front lines of the pandemic, as well as to remind each other that we are a community and are all in this together.
	CERT
		No report.

Park Security
		No new activity noted, but again-Park residents are asked to be vigilant and report any suspicious goings-on to Matt.

	Firewise/FIRESafe Marin
		John H. reported that he will try to obtain funding for getting goats again this year to help reduce the fire-prone vegetation in and around the Park.

	Novato Fire District
		No report.
	
	MVEST Echo Article
		John F. has written an article about in-home safety, focusing on kitchen safety, more important than ever as we shelter in place.
		He will also write an article stressing the importance of keeping non-Park residents out of the Park unless it’s absolutely necessary for them to be here, such as in the case of in-home caregivers.  Housecleaners, gardeners, and construction workers of any kind are not considered essential.  There are now confirmed cases of coronavirus in nearby Los Robles Mobile Home Park, and we don’t want it to occur and spread in our community. 

New Business
	None.
	  
Next Meeting
Monday, April 6 at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom teleconferencing.  Residents who are not on this committee who would like to attend, please contact John Hansen so that he may send you an “invite” to join the call via your computer or phone.  

Respectfully submitted,
Carol-Joy Harris
Recording Secretary  


Minutes 3-30-20

